

609 Wellington St. London, ON N6A3R6 Canada

To whom it may concern,

We are proud London Downtown business owners and we are concerned that Ward 13 does not currently have any representation on London City Council. As you are aware, there are many issues in our downtown core that require ongoing and immediate attention. John Fyfe-Millar, who finished a strong second in the ranked ballots of our last municipal election, clearly has a strong support from the Ward 13 community. Rather than a by-election, we implore City Council to use the results of the 2018 ranked ballots to fill the vacancy, especially since it is so close to the next municipal election.

We appreciate you allowing us to voice our opinion and we thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Asha Parekh

Co-Founder and CEO

Adam Power

Co-Founder and CMO